
December 19th, 2022 

To Our Valued Customers; 

SAISON Information Systems Co., Ltd. 

HULFT Technical Support Center 

 

Regarding the HULFT-WebFileTransfer screen being displayed that recognize 

strings as HTML tags. 

 

 

Thank you very much for using our technical support service. 
We are letting our customers know that we have identified a behavior in the browser 
interface of HULFT-WebFileTransfer in which HTML tags are recognized as HTML tags 
when specified in certain items. 

 

 

 

This issue occurs under the conditions described below. 
Please implement the corrected version released this time. 

 

 

■Occurrence Event 
 In HULFT-WebFileTransfer, HTML tags specified by users for certain items may be 

recognized as HTML tags as they are instead of as text strings. 
 
■Applicable Products and Versions 
 HULFT-WebFileTransfer Ver.3.0.0～Ver.3.3.0 
 
■Occurrence Condition 
 This may occur when all of the following conditions are met 
 ・The user specifies information containing HTML tags for a particular item. 
 ・Using the browser interface screen 
 
■Cause 
 Some items were being recognized as HTML tags. 
 
■Workaround 
 There is no workaround. 

  



■Support 
 Ver. 3.3.0A has been modified to display the input string as a string even if HTML tags are 

specified in the input string; please consider installing the new version. 
However, functions designed to be handled as HTML tags, including screen customization 
of the browser interface, will continue to be recognized as HTML tags rather than strings. 
 
■For Inquiries Regarding This Announcement 
 Please contact your technical support service contractor. 
 

【Revision Histpry】 

December 19th, 

2022 

First edition created 

 

End 


